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 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AUDIT OF SDAA II (BG-Q) 
 
DATE: August 16, 2005 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
  
 
Presented under separate cover is a copy of the Supplemental Agreed upon Procedures Report 
from Johnson & Miller concerning the audits of SDAA II. 
 
 
 ************************ 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Wendell Sollis,     Bruce Revell, 
Superintendent     Deputy Superintendent 
       for District Operations 


